
<2023[14th News] Group of students and faculties from the University of Georgia visited the UOEH> (Posted on 
August 24, 2023) 
 
From July 10 to 17, 2023, UOEH had welcomed a total of 17 faculty members and students from University of 
Georgia (United States) for their exchange program with the students of School of Health Sciences, UOEH, Japan. 
During their visit, many of the students from School of Health Sciences joined a series of events including a lecture 
by Professor Masayoshi Zaitsu, a director of the Center for Research of the Aging Workforce. For their welcome 
reception, some students from School of Medicine joined along with students from School of Health Sciences and 
had good opportunities to mingle with the students from the United States.  
 
On the last day, they had a workshop under the theme on “Aging Workforce and Labor” and exchanged insights of 
the topic each other.  
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